Uu P W ARD

POST-GAME
NEWS

This is has been a great Upward Basketball Season and we
hope it has been a rewarding experience for players, parents
and coaches alike. We would like to thank everyone for
participating.

We will officially end the Upward Basketball Season with an
Awards Program on February 2™, at 6:00PM. The focus will be
on players and coaches. (No food will be served.)

OUR SPECIAL GUEST THIS YEAR WILL BE CHRISTIAN
COMIC VENTRILOQUIST, STEVE BROGAN. Steve and his
“friends” perform for events nationwide, and has received
national awards for his work in ventriloquism, as well as
having been featured on Good Morning America and The
Fox News Network. Be ready to laugh when Steve starts
talking with a “grouchy deacon” or an “out of tune choir
member”. Steve loves audience participation, so come
prepared to laugh.

6:00-8:00PM
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
OLD SANCTUARY BUILDIN
A35 MADISON STREET

NOTE: Enter the Sanctuary from the 5th Street entrance. DO

NOT COME TO THE ACTIVITIES BUILDING OR THE GYM.
When you enter, look for your coach. Coaches will be standing

- near the reserved seating section for their team. First and

second grades will be seated closest to the stage, then third
and forth, then fifth, sixth, seventh and eighth grades.

Please make plans to attend, being your family and friends,
enjoy an outstanding program, and help us honor all our
“Upward Stars”.




